
Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Environment and Natural R 

Visayas Avenue, Dilirnan, Quezon C i a w  
Tel Nos. 929-6626 to 29;9294633to 35 

929-7041 to 43; 9296252:929-1669 

MEMORANDUM 

TO 	 ALL Regional Executive Directors 

FROM 	 The Undersecretary for Field Operations 

SUBJECT : 	 SUSPENSION OR PROCESSING AND IS8UAWCE 
OF NEW AND RENEWAL OF SPECLAL LAND 
USE PERMITS (SLUPs) 

DATE 1 7 OCT 2013 

This is in furtherance to the Memorandum dated 16 August 
20 13 from this Office on the suspension on the processing and 
issuance of new and renewal of Special Land Use Permits (SLUPs) 
including Other Lawful Purposes (OLPs] for special uses of forestlands 
pursuant to the directive of the Secretary during the DENR Execom 
Meeting held on 29 July 20 13. 

In view of the several requests for exemptions from the said 
directive that we have received, be advised that the review and 
rationalization of administrative fees for special uses of forestlands are 
still ongoing. Be further advised that this undertaking might be 
completed by the end of this month. Pending the: termination of the 
review and until further notice from this Office, you are hereby 
directed to comply with the directive and inform the parties concerned. 

FOR YOUR GUIDANCE AND COMPLIANCE, PLEASE. 

DEMETRIO L. NACIO,JR., ceSO I7' 

CC: 	 LhEdersernary and Chiqfof SYaR 


TheHead Executive Assistant 

T?EDirector, Forest M a n a g m a  Bureau 



